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Media Advisory: Alaska Housing Finance Corporation (AHFC) Christmas Fest and 

Gingerbread House Contest 
 
Anchorage, Alaska, Dec. 11, 2012 – Beautiful holiday gingerbread houses and ugly Christmas 
sweaters highlight Alaska Housing Finance Corporation’s annual Christmas Fest. 
 
Who: Alaska Housing Finance Corporation hosts AHFC staff, clients and industry partners. 
 
What: Annual Christmas Fest, which includes a gingerbread house contest and lots of ugly 
jumpers, to say thanks to AHFC staff, clients and industry partners. Culinary engineers and bizarre 
sweater owners of all ages will be showing their wares and skills. There will be music, light 
refreshments and of course an array of deliciously assembled structures and some really awful 
sweaters to make guests laugh, smile and cringe. 
  
When: Tuesday, Dec. 11, 11:30 a.m. 
 
Where: AHFC headquarters at 4300 Boniface Parkway in Anchorage 
 
“This is an opportunity for us to thank to all the people who help us open doors for Alaskans,” said 
AHFC CEO/Executive Director Dan Fauske. 
 
Alaska Housing Finance Corporation (AHFC) is a public corporation with a long history of providing 
Alaskans access to safe, quality and affordable housing through home financing programs, energy 
efficiency and weatherization programs, public housing and more. Since 1986, AHFC has 
contributed $1.9 billion to the State of Alaska's General Fund.   
 
 
 
  
 

 


